
Dear Residents,
There have been many unexpected

changes and challenges as we navigate the
effects of the coronavirus.

We at City Hall are committed to providing
exemplary service to you.

Questions for PMUA?

Did You Know?
For all of your garbage and recycling

questions and concerns 
please contact PMUA directly at

reachpmua@pmua.org or 908.226.2518
Or visit http://pmua.info/

     for schedules, updates and more

!
 


